
 
 

We are “decking the halls with 
boughs of holly” and prepping for a 
season to be jolly! 

This will be a potluck event. All are 
encouraged to bring a favorite dish.

Part of this celebration will include a 
wreath decorating contest.  

We will also be accepting canned 
goods for the Warrior Pantry and 
children’s books for CARE/CalWORKs.

Join Us!
December 12, 2018
11:30 a.m. - 2 p.m. 
East Dining Room


